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Shahid Ali

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 4:40 PM

To: 'gndotani7@gmail.com'

Cc: 'MOHAMED, Gedi'; 'MAZVIDZA, Simbarashe'; 'ABBAS, Waseem'; 'khanfai@who.int'; 

'Naila Nizam'; Asad Baig baiga@who.int; Sher Afghan afgans@who.int; 

'nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk'

Subject: RE: Please Postpone my joining decision till my reinstatement at Unit Supervisor 

Position at Michan Baba & Samar Bagh

Dear Ghulam Nabi, 
 
Greetings! 
 
This is with reference to your below email please be informed that your offer letter for the position of UCPO 
has been withdrawn in light of below facts shared.  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
 
From: Ghulam Nabi [mailto:gndotani7@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 10:17 PM 
To: nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: afgans@who.int 
Subject: Please Postpone my joining decision till my reinstatement at Unit Supervisor Position at Michan Baba & Samar 
Bagh 

 
 
Respected Sir, 
                         With a humble submission, it is stated that I was working as Unit Supervisor (US) at UC Michan baba and 
Samar Bagh (From May 2019 to January 31, 2020). I had applied for the post of UCPO at UC Zalwanai and have been 
selected after a Test and Interview on January 13, 2020 among other competent candidates. According to the 
organizational roles and conditions, I resigned from the position of Unit Supervisor of UC Michan baba & Samar Bagh 
which has been accepted on January 31, 2020 by CTC regional manager. 
    
      Before my selection as UCPO at UC Zalwanai, there was no issue for me nor had anyone objected.  Now, as you may 
know that I belong to the DOTANI Tribe of Tehsil Wana of South Waziristan, DOTANI Tribe is populated in both WANA 
and TIO KHULA Tehsil of S.Waziristan. The DOTANI Tribe’s people of Toi Khula Tehsil has the long term dispute with 
WAZIR tribe at UC Zalwanai. Despite that we DOTANI Tribe of WANA Tehsil have no issue and no Tribal dispute with 
Wazir tribe or any other Tribe. But it will be a security risk for me and my services while working at UC Zalwanai. It is 
important to know that the addressed WAZIR Tribe is settled there at UC Zalwanai and there is no settlement or single 
tent of the Dotani Tribe at the said location (Zalwanai). 
     
         Now, I have requested to the CTC Regional manager to reinstate me on my previous position of Unit Supervisor at 
UC Michan baba & Samar Bagh. 
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         Therefore, it is requested in your kind office that after the reinstatement on my previous Unit Supervisor position, 
I will not be able to work as UCPO at UC Zalwanai. I hope that you will consider my request favorably.  
          Respected Sir, I have a strong professional record as Area Supervisor and as Unit Supervisor, since December 
2016 till now. I have always performed very well and achieved all the targets that I have in my professional career. 
  
Regards, 
Ghulam Nabi  
SW-TD Wazir Belt  


